
AUXILIARY SECTOR COORDINATOR – REPORT 

CARL J. PIERCE, ASC 

 

Division 8:   Continues to support Sector Humboldt through members’ activities. 
 
Flotilla 08-11 continues to operate the USCG 29’ Rib Boat and developing a relationship with the Sea 
Cadets located in Crescent City, CA. 
 
Flotilla 08-07 continues to maintain the fuel dump Point Arena Lighthouse and maintain Point Cabrillo 
Lighthouse. 
 
Helo Opts with Flotilla 08-39 have been suspended for the winter and will assess in early spring.  Also 
Flotilla is preparing for their OPTREX scheduled for April 26-29, 2018.  Still time to sign up to attend.  At 
present the Flotilla has 22 sign ups. Out of the sign up 1 Crew RQ, 3 Crew QE, 1 Crew training and 1 
Coxswain.  
 
COW Thomas Moore is retiring early this summer, July. 
 
Captain Fuller will be in attendance at DTrain. 
 
 
End of Report: 
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